

Mr. Diijon DaCosta Sr., Board Chair Mrs. Deirdre P. Pierce, Vice Chair Mrs. Anna Hill Mrs. Whitney McGinniss Ms. Allyson Gevertz Mrs. Vickie B. Turner Dr. Joyce Morley

Dr. Devon Q. Horton, Superintendent

October 15, 2024

Dear Stakeholders of DeKalb County School District,

On behalf of the DeKalb County Board of Education, this message is to inform you of necessary adjustments to the previously announced 2025 graduation schedule for our schools. After careful consideration, and in response to unforeseen scheduling conflicts, the district leadership has revised the graduation dates and times to accommodate all involved parties and ensure the smooth execution of these significant events.

We understand the importance of graduation ceremonies, not only as a celebration of the remarkable achievements of our students, but also as a pivotal moment for families and the community to gather in recognition of this milestone. These events mark the culmination of years of hard work and dedication, and it is our priority to honor our graduates appropriately.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause. Our commitment to providing a memorable and joyous celebration for our graduates and their families remains steadfast. We value your understanding and flexibility as we navigate these adjustments.

Updated schedules are posted to the district website and official school channel. You are encouraged to stay connected with your respective schools for the most current information and graduation activities.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our students together.

Warm regards,

Dr. Devon Q. Horton, Superintendent

Robert R. Freeman Administrative Complex 1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd. | Stone Mountain, GA 30083 678.676.1200 | www.dekalbschoolsga.org